From: Liz Anderson

Sent: Wednesday, February 23, 2022 7:22 PM

To: Islands2050

**Subject:** Fwd: Draft Trust Policy

## Dear Sirs/Mesdames:

I am writing to voice my objection to you proceeding with the New Draft Trust Policy Statement. PLEASE STOP!!! You seem to have forgotten that we are still in a pandemic and that it will take time for us to recover financially and emotionally to find the energy to defend our rights. We are bombarded daily with trucker protests, anti-vaxer protests, possible war, yet you continue as if oblivious to all of this.

I object to the Trust hiring a consultant to have to prove to you that the community is not in agreement with what you are doing.

I also object to you creating policies which are outside your mandate. Stop empire building.

Sincerely

Elizabeth Anderson